
From:                              Peter K. Trzyna <pkt‐law@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent:                               Tuesday, November 06, 2012 10:59 AM 
To:                                   fee.setting; Gongola, Janet; Picard, Michelle 
Subject:                          Requests that the PTO extend the comment period for the fee‐setting regulation 

(77 Fed. Reg. 55028, Sept. 6, 2012) for 14 days. 
  
Dear Ms. Gongola and Ms. Picard: 
  
I respectfully request an extension of time to comment about the proposed fee-setting regulations.  Due to 
Hurricane Sandy, offices have been closed and schedules have been disrupted.  An extension of 14 days would 
be particularly helpful. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Peter K. Trzyna  
  
  
Peter K. Trzyna, Esq. 
195 N. Harbor Drive #5403 
Chicago, IL 60601  
(312) 240-0824 
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Sections 2510-2521. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, distribute, or reproduce this transmission.  If you have received this email 
transmission in error, please notify us immediately of the error by returning the email and please delete the message from your system. Thank you in 

advance for your cooperation. 
  


